
Mr M & Mrs M Micallef 

384-390 Horsley Rd 

HORSLEY PARK  NSW  2175 

 

ATT: Bruce Coleman 

Director, Employment Land Release 

GPO BOX 39  

SYDNEY  NSW  2001 

 

21
st

 October 2015 

 

Dear Sir, 

RE: EXHIBITION OF DRAFT PLANS TO REZONE LAND NEAR BURLEY RD AND GREENWAY 

PLACE  HORSLEY PARK. 

 

Our names are Michael and Mary Micallef and we live at 384-390 Horsley Rd Horsley Park, 

across the road from the rezoning site, and have done so for 50 years. 

We have lodged submissions in the past about this development and how worried we were 

of its impact on us. 

We think that re-zoning this parcel of land, to rural residential, is a good idea. It will move 

the industrial development away from existing residents making it less of an impact on them 

and us. 

From where we live the industrial development will be mostly out of sight. This is a great 

relief to us. 

We are concerned as to where about the intersection for the new rural residential might be. 

We have noticed on one map, that the entrance is directly opposite our house. We are 

concerned about the dangers of an intersection right in front of our house and the car 

headlight glare at night. 

In conclusion , the re-zoning of this land is a great idea and is a fair outcome for all 

concerned. 



Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Michael and Mary Micallef 


